
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Shannon Erickson (repshannonerickson@gmail.com) <repshannonerickson@gmail.com>

Date: 3/4/2015 9:47:44 AM
Subject: Budget Questions

Shannon,
We briefly discussed debt questions yesterday. We would like to be a resource -please email me any debt questions 
and I will have someone begin working on them. Please keep us posted about your CDV bill.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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